
June 1S, 1981 

Mr. Leslie Trumbull 
FILM-MAKER5' COOPERATIVE 
175 Lexington Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10*16 

Dear Mr. Trumbull, 

I endose herewith a copy of a letter sent 
February I, 1981 to the Cooperative. 

I am surprised that more than four months 
have elapsed without receiving an answer to my 
letter. 

I hopeAo hear from you soon. Please note 
my changre of address, since June 1: 

J.M. Ferrater 
1518 Willowbrook Lañe 
Villanwva, Pa. 19085 
- (Phone. 215, 527.3263)' 

Sincerely, 

J,M.Ferrater 


